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Please support ALL of our students by lifting the cap on monies distributed to special 

education.  Our school has experienced a lot of gun violence.  These instances 

mainly affected our students who qualified for special education AND are/were 

students of color.  Students are not getting the help that they so greatly need in order 

to finish high school and move onto a successful life post senior year.  We need to 

respect our special education teachers and our students receiving services.  We 

need to remove the cap so that these programs can be properly funded.  This will 

directly affect the future of our students.  Please do the right thing in supporting this 

bill. 

Thank you for your time. 

 

 


